
Jack and Jill Pre-School’s Monthly Newsletter  

Dear Families,  

 

Spring has sprung! We are well on our way to 

more time outside on our playground with 

hula-hoops, chalk, and scooters! 

 

Please pay attention to your children’s foot 

wear in the coming weeks. There is 

something about warm weather that 

increases the desire to run, jump and skip! If 

your child has proper foot wear (sneakers, 

closed toed sandals) they will be safer and 

less apt to trip and fall.  

 

Please do not send your child to school in flip 

flops or shoes with any type of heel. 

 

Thank you for your careful consideration! We 

are all looking forward to getting outside and 

having lots of fun! 

 

Warmly, 

Katrina  
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Spaghetti Supper Wrap Up    
I am so happy we were able to host Spaghetti 

Supper once again. It was a great night and 

we saw new, current and alumni families. It 
was a truly special evening.   

Thank you to all of those who baked, 

donated, volunteered and attended our 

Spaghetti Supper! 

We hoped to raise $2,000.00 at this event 

and surpassed our budgeted goal! We raised 

a total of $3,398.00 and had a fun time doing 

it!  

A special thank you to Stephanie Bacon, 

Melinda Weeman and Heather Carpenter-

Oliveira who spent countless hours behind the 

scenes coordinating everything that was 

necessary to make this a successful event.  

Thank you to the Bacon Family, who donated 

the spaghetti, meatballs and sauce: 

Wetherlaine’s Restaurant who donated pasta 

and sauce: Colonel Blackinton Inn who 

donated meatballs! We also received 

generous gift card donations from BJ’s 

Wholesale Club in Attleboro and Seabra which 

we used to purchase salad ingredients! 

Thank you to Laurie Rigby and Hannaford’s 

for the delicious bread donation as well as 2 

gift cards for the raffle baskets.  

Flowers by The Station donated the beautiful 

flower arrangements for the tables.  

The To-Go option was a huge success! Thank 

you to Stephanie Bacon, Julie Cambridge and 

Nicole Tremblay for all their help prepping 

these orders.   

The kitchen crew during Spaghetti Supper 

was amazing and kept us full of spaghetti 

goodness!  

 

 

Warm Weather Reminders 

Please continue to dress your children in 

layers, as temperatures vary in the spring.  

 

A reminder that it is your responsibility to 

apply sunscreen to your child before school. 

We do not reapply sunscreen. 

 

There has been a lot of growth, so please 

check their extra clothes bags and make any 

necessary adjustments. 

 
 

More information on the back! 
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Jack and Jill will be offering 3 weeks of 

summer camp! 

 

Week 1: JACK & JILL HAD A FARM 

Monday June 6th – Thursday June 9th  

9:00-1:00 

 

Week 2: UNDER THE SEA 

Monday June 13th – Thursday June 16th  

9:00-1:00 

 

Week 3 – KINDERGARTEN READINESS 

Monday August 15th – Thursday August 18th 

9:00-1:00 

** Children who register for this camp 

MUST be entering Kindergarten in the fall of 

2022. **  

 

Registration forms will be emailed on 

Monday April 25th. Registrations will be 

accepted on a first come, first served basis. 

Our maximum enrollment for each camp 

week will be 16. Summer camp does not 

offer early drop off.   

 

 

 

Summer Camp  Important Dates  
Sunday, April 10th  

Tuition Due 

 

Friday, April 15th  

School Closed 

 

Monday, April 18th – Friday April 22nd  

School Closed – April Break 

 

Wednesday, April 20th  

Bliss Bros. Dairy Fundraiser 8:00AM – 

9:00PM 

 

Monday, April 25th  

Summer Camp Registration Paperwork is 

emailed and Scholastic Orders Due 

 

 

 

Scholastic Orders 
 

This month’s Scholastic orders are due: 

4/25/2022. 

 

Connect and Shop Our Class Page: 

https://orders.scholastic.com/WTTVK 
 

 
  
 

Looking Ahead 

Thursday, 5/12 – No School 3’s ONLY – 

Conferences 

Monday, 5/30 – School Closed  

Wednesday, 6/1 - Last Day ALL 4/5’s 

Thursday, 6/2 – Graduation – 6:30 PM 

Friday, 6/3 – Last Day 3’s – Family Sing-A-

Long 

 
  

We are excited to begin the fundraising campaign 

for a new playground at Jack and Jill! This is an image of the new play structure for our 

playground. Additional information will be going home soon. Make sure you check out the 
bulletin board at the bottom of the stairs for our fundraising meter and more pictures.  

New Playground Campaign 
 

https://orders.scholastic.com/WTTVK

